U.S.PLATE VARIETIES

SHIFT HUNTER LETTER

COMPILED FROM THE RECORDS

of
C. W, BEDFORD

from g
A.B.Deldale.

May 1939

Dear Shift Hunter:

This months Shift Hunter Letter com-
pletes the second year under the present
authorship. Two hundred and sixty-three
(263) Plate Varietles have been illustrated
in these twenty-four (24) letters. Many
more are still available from Mr. Bedford's
records and from my owWn.

Am looking forward to the Akron Col-
lector's Club meeting on May 20th. Stanley
Ashbrook is scheduled to speak, this, I am
sure, will be a rare treat to those attend-

ing.
Sincerely yours,

GEO. %LACK




